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Anti– Bullying Leaflet  

The School Councillors explored the Anti-Bullying 

Leaflet, and could suggest and explain what they 

think bullying means to them and what action to 

take if they are being bullied. Take a look at what 

they said on the Anti-Bullying Leaflet under the  

Well-being and Safety section on the website.  

Lily Green, who is a year 4 school councillor, won the prize for the best 
Anti- bullying logo. The logo will be used as a reminder to everyone that 
bullying is NOT acceptable and will NOT be tolerated in our school. Look 
out for it!  


